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DRAFT ACT WASTEWATER REUSE
ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION POLICY

The draft ACT Wastewater Reuse Environment Protection Policy are now available for
public comment as required under Section 25 of the Environment Protection Act 1997.

The Policy has been developed to provide guidance to proponents and managers of
effluent reuse schemes in the ACT to ensure the protection of public health and the
environment.

Copies of the draft Policy are available free of charge from ACT Government Shopfronts
and local libraries, the Environment ACT Information Centre, 12 Wattle Street, Lyneham
or by contacting the Environment ACT Helpline on 62079777.  Written comments are
invited and are required by to 13 May 1999.
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